
Educational 
Council 
holds first 
meeting 

MEMBERS OF THE NEW 
EDUCATIONAL COUNCIL ELECTED 
AN INTERM CHAIRPERSON AND 
VICE CHAIRPERSON AT THEIR 
FIRST MEETING ON MAY 12. 
PETER JONES AND GENE SHKURHAN, 
RESPECTIVELY, WERE ELECTED TO 
HOLD THE POSI TIONS ON AN 
INTERIM BASIS UNTIL TERMS OF 
REFERENCE FOR COUNCIL HAVE 
BEEN WORKED OUT. 

In opening the first 
session,President Murray 
stressed the importance 
of identifying what Council's 
role would be, especially in 
re 1 at i on to other commi ttees 
and organized groups on 
c am pus. He s aid Co u n c i 1 
should be concerned with 
educational pol icy matters 
and not the fine details 
of curricu1m which would 
be up to the individual 
school Councils. 

Educational policy will be 
drafted by the Educational 
Committee under V.P. 
Education, Drug Svetic and 
sent to Educational Counci 1 
for review. 

C 0 u n c i 1, s aid M u r r ay , m u s t 
measure the pulse of the 
I nst itute to see whether the 
academic direction being 
taken is the right one and 
they should develop an 
academic plan to support the 
institute's Mission 
Statement. 

A small committee was 
s truck to draft terms of 
reference for Educational 
Counci 1 and these wi 11 be 
discussed at the next meeting 
on May 26 . 

The next Educational Council meeting 
w ill be held at 3 p.m. in the Boardroom on 

MAY 26,1987 

Live Telecast and Workshop 

on 

LA TERAL THINKING 

featuring 

Dr. Edward de Bono 

June 2 at 10:30 a.m. 
Studio 2, Broadcast Centre 

To protect sensitive camera equipment, 
no eating, drinking or srnoking will be 
permitted in the Broadcast Centre. 

Program 

Telecast, followed by televised 
question/ answer session wi th Dr. de Bono. 
Registrants should indica te whether 
they wish to participate in the 
question/answer session or proceed 
directly to the workshops. 

Two pa rt workshops featuring 
structured practice sessions 
on lateral thinking as it 
applies to life at BCIT. 

2Yz hours 

2 hours 

F ACILIT A TORS ARE NEEDED FOR T1--IESE 
WORKSHOPS. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
VOLUNTEER, PLEASE REGISTER WITH 
JOYCE At LOCAL 8406. F ACILlT A TORS 
WILL MEET ON MAY 29 TO PREPARE 
FOR THE EVENT . 

May 25,1987 

Members of the BCIT wheelchair basketball team relax after their match against the 
Vancouver Cable Cars on May 6. Final score in the Rick Hansen fund raising event 
was Cable Cars 66, BCIT 31. 



A farewell recepti on for 
JOHN PELTON will be held next 
Monday, June 1 in the BC IT 
Boardroom, from 3:30 p.m. to 
5:30 p.m. 

John is taking a three 
year 1 eave of absence thi s 
summer to become Public 
Health Director for the City 
of Calgary in Alberta. 

Contributions toward a 
gi ft from BCIT staff are 
being accepted in the Office 
of the Dean of Health 
Sciences, room 310, building 
lA, where a card is available 
for signatures. 
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DEAN OF THE SCHOOL OF 
CONSTRUCTION AND NATURAL 

RESOURCE STUDIES, RON HYDE, 

HAS BEEN AWARDED HONOURARY 

MEMBERSHIP IN THE ASSOCIATION 

OF THE APPLIED SCIENCE 
TECHNOLOGISTS AND TECHNICIANS 
OF B.C. 

The presentat ion was made 
by ASTTBC president , Arthur 
G. Sanderson during the asso­
ciation's A.G.M. at Whistler 
on April 25. 

Hyde's involvement with 
ASTT goes back to the mid 
1970' s when he suc cessfully 
applied for formal recogni­
tion and accreditation of 
Biological Sciences gra­
duates. He has also served 
as a membe r of the ASTT 
Accredi tation Board and Boa rd 
of Exa mi ne rs. 

In presenting the honourary 
membershi p, Arthur Sanderson 
said: 

"In 28 years our asso ­
ciation has awarded only 23 
honourary membership 
certificates .•. you could say 
that we have a very high 
regard for the individuals 
nominated to receive one . 

"In addition to his contri­
bution to technological edu ­
cation as an instructor and 
manager at BCI T, Ron has made 
an important contribution to 
the growth and development of 
our association ." 

Ron 
former 
members 
1964. 

Hyde was among the 
BC IT's fi rst sta ff 
when it opened in 

Sunday, April 26 saw 
thousands take to the streets 
of Vancouver for the annual 
Sun Run. Among the partic­
pants from BCIT were several 
from Campus Food Services : 
ULRICH FAUL TER, chief 
instructor of Professional 
Cook Training, HORST 
ZIMMERMAN, cooking 
instructor, ERNST WALLGRAM, 
cooking instructor, TINA 
TA YLOR, Campus Cafe super­
visor, PATT COLLINGE ,catering 
supervisor. 

TINA TAYLOR and 
PAT COLLINGE also ran in the 
Vancouver Internationa l 
Marat hon on \/'ay 3. TINA 
fin ished in four hours, 12 
minutes and PA TT finished in 
four hours, 36 minutes. 

,l\NDREi\ 
Ron Hy de's 
old School 
and Natmal 

• •• 
LABE, fonnerly 
secretary in the 
of Construction 

Resource Studies, 

has take n up a posltlOn as 
admin assistant/executive 
secretary to the dean of the 
new Educational')ervices 
Division. 

Secondary 
school reps 
meet at BelT 

The B.C. Seco ndary School 
Liaison Committee, made up of 
college and university repre­
sentatives throughout the 
province, held their 1986/87 
AGM at BCIT on May 8 . 

Chairing the meeting was 
BCIT Program AdviSing co­
ordinator, Raelene Rowe, who 
is a 1 so BCSSLC 1986-87 
co-ordinator. 

In her capacity as co­
ordinator Raelene has 
arranged for B.C. college and 
university representatives to 
visit over 200 secondary 
schools throughout the 
province. An addit ional 12 
schools in more remote areas 
were visited by 
teleconferencing. 

Throughout the year 
Raelene was ably assisted by 
Maureen Pa rks and Sandie 
Moonie. 

Recreation and 
Athletic Services 

Summer Hou rs 
May 22 to September 8, 1987 

Mon. - Thurs. 
Fridays 

8 a .m. to 9 p .m. 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

The fa c ilities will be cl osed 
Saturdays, Sundays and holidays. 

STUDENT ELECTION S HELD AT THE END OF MARCH 
PRODUCED THE FOLLOW ING NEW STUDENT ASSOCIATION 
EXECUTIVE FOR 1987-88: 

Pres i dent: 

V.P. Administration 
and Finance: 

V. P. Public Relations 
and Marketing : 

v.P. Student Affairs : 

Campus Recreation 
Chairperson: 

Bus iness Chairperson: 

JAMES LETWIN , 
Marketing Management 

SCOTT CRAMB, 
Marketing 

LEIGH SHEATHE R, 
Marketi ng 

ANNA LI SA JONE S, 
Marketing 

DEAN MIKALAUSKAS, 
Marketing 

BARRY REMPEL, 
Marketing 

En gi neering Chairperson: GLEN EMERY, 
Gas and Oi 1 

Health Chairperson: TERRY GAETZ, 
Occupational 
Health and Safety 


